From: Thompson, Beth

To: Osborne, Caleb; Wise, Jim

Subject: FW: Email_from_Director"s_Office_Webpage
Date: Tuesday, March 08, 2016 4:26:36 PM

FYI

————— Original Message-----

From: Jason Smith [mailto:jason.edward.smith@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, March 07, 2016 9:20 PM

To: Thompson, Beth

Subject: Email_from_Director's_Office_Webpage

I am completely at a loss to understand how Arkansas is not immediately taking the opportunity to
classify streams flowing into the Buffalo River as polluted as recommended by the National Park Service.

Any light you can shed on why in the world this would not be done immediately would be appreciated.
If there is a different person that should be contacted, by all means please let me know.

I intend to speak to the best person to answer this question and can call an any time that is convenient
this week. | would hope that most Arkansans would be on the same page, but it appears that politics
may be interfering.

Thanks,
Jason Smith
Fayetteville AR
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